
Financial Aid for current families 
already receiving aid

Important Financial Aid Dates:

March 1, 2019 
	 Financial	Aid	Application		
	 Deadline	for	current	families

March 29, 2019  
	 Financial	Aid		 	 	
	 Decisions	Released

November 30, 2019 
 Financial	Aid	Application	for
	 current	families	due	for	the		 	
	 2020-2021	school	year

Upcoming Changes
	 •	 “Prior-prior”	Year	Validation	of	Tax	Documents
	 	 	 •	 Our	process	for	current	families	will	be	moving	to	“prior-prior”		
	 	 	 	 year	validation	of	tax	forms.		
	 	 	 •	 For	example:
	 	 	 	 	 •	THIS	YEAR:	When	you	apply	for	the	2019-2020	school	year,		
	 	 	 	 	 	 we	will	review	your	2017	taxes.
	 	 	 	 	 •	When	you	apply	for	the	2020-2021	school	year,	we	will		
	 	 	 	 	 	 review	your	2018	taxes.
	 	 	 	 	 •	When	you	apply	for	the	2021-2022	school	year	we	will		
	 	 	 	 	 	 review	your	2019	taxes.
	 •	 Early	Deadline	for	current	financial	aid	recipients
	 	 	 •	 Starting	in	the	fall	of	2019,	all	current	financial	aid	families	will		
	 	 	 	 be	required	to	submit	their	application	by	November	30,	2019.
	 •	 Early	Financial	Aid	Decision	Notification	for	Current	financial	aid		 	
	 	 recipients	
	 	 	 •	 Starting	in	2020,	all	financial	aid	decisions	will	be	sent	with		
	 	 	 	 Re-enrollment	Contract	in	early	February	2020.	

It	is	the	policy	of	Breck	to	administer	its		
educational	programs,	including	admission	
and	financial	aid,	without	regard	to	race,		
color,	religion,	sex,	sexual	orientation,	gender	
identity,	gender	expression,	national	or		
ethnic	origin,	or	disability.

How does this affect you, a current financial aid recipient, for the current 2018-19 school year?
	 •	 This	year’s	deadline	will	remain	the	same:		March	1,	2019.		
	 •	 This	year	you	must	still	fill	out	your	Parent’s	Financial	Statement	(PFS).		
	 	 	 •	 Use	the	2018	column	to	enter	your	2017	financial	information
	 	 	 •	 Use	the	2019	column	to	enter	your	estimated	2018	financial	information
	 •	 This	year,	current	Breck	financial	aid	recipients	will	be	required	to	submit	only	their	2017	tax	documents		 	
	 	 by	the	March	1,	2019	deadline.		As	you	have	already	submitted	them	for	last	year’s	financial	aid	application		
	 	 process,	you	have	already	completed	this	step	of	the	application.		
	 •	 If	there	has	been	a	significant	financial	change	to	your	situation,	please	provide	an	explanation	using		
	 	 the	“other	consideration”	section,	found	at	the	end	of	your	PFS.
	 •	 NEW:		All	families	must	submit	a	copy	of	your	most	recent	paycheck/pay-stub,	which	will	allow	for		 	
	 	 validation	of	your	current	financial	situation.		Please	submit	these	materials	by	uploading	them	to	your		
	 	 SSS	account.		
	
How does this affect you, a current financial aid recipient, for the 2019-20 school year and future school years?
	 •	 Starting	the	next	academic	year,	2019-2020,	and	all	future	years,	we	will	move	to	an	earlier	financial	aid		 	
	 	 application	deadline:		November	30,	2019.
	 •	 Starting	the	next	academic	year,	2019-2020,	and	all	future	years,	you	will	receive	your	financial	aid	grant		 	
	 	 decision	with	your	re-enrollment	contract	in	early	February,	2020.
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